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frorn customers in paymenc or satisfaction of their debts, and the
que-tion at issue was %whether the debts in respect of which Zheâe
cheqtues and bis hacl been given, passed un'Jer the assignment.
Ih'rne. J. helti that they did flot, as the giving of the cheques andi
bills %vas in effect a conitional paynicnt thereof, and the cheques
anti bis did flot constitute " securities " for the debts within the
nicaning of the agreement -of sale, anti thai the securities referrcd

i> wre those held for debts which had i n S heen at the d>Rte of the
at'rcrnent conditionally paiti. But lie %vas of opinion if die

ueesand bis hati not been duly met the debts foir which they
er 0given woul have revwvd andi passeti under the agreement

which seemns curious.

WINOING UP -Ar ON INMENVED HEFOMRt .IQUIDA~TION ADIOITEI> Ri LIt&,WIfl
ATOR- COSTS.

11 r'? La1d10e D>'a/PcrY StOres 1 898'l :? Ch. 684, \V right, J , lcd
dhat where an action, commienceti by a compatiy before iiigu

roccedings, ks subscLîuently adopted hy the liquidator of such
uîpnandi the action fails, the successful litigant ks entitic-i ro

in, paitl lus whole costs out of the assets ot the Company, andi not
tîivtosfc incuri'ed subsequent to thc e dngu proiLeedings.

STATUT£ OSÏi~ItNE M~

lu rî' Soko Sc/,'o/s (i 8q8' j Cit. 038,-, inay be hcre I)wict1v
r>utud for thiu fact thiat the decisiori of' Stirlipt-, J., on the con-

(tttio f a .ititite, ( wited ane vol,3p. 024). ii whiei lie applieti
he ejumicin generis ruie, wvas ihicld by the Court of

ADULTRATIO i-'l*LC- in. N .~wî~~ & 'l VE'IXIoR VOA AD' 1.r*Fk.%T rMN
OP MII.fr EN rANSIT-SAI.E OF FOOD» AND~! I)t)IB AiT (3

8 & 3c) \*Ik't, V. 11.3),

In /¼rker v. A4/.er 0i89()ý i Q.B. 2o, !)ivisiona! C'ourt Lord
iîýsell, C.J., andi W~ills, J.,' have foiiowed andis'eh z~"e
,he doctrine of Urown v, Foot, 66 I. 64!), as to the îiability- oi'
3f.» innocent vendor of gondis For the iniproper adultera' ion *Iicreol*

bya third part), bel2)re deiivery to a puichaser. In IBrorz-n v. boOt
me> adulteration was by a servant %witnout ille consent of t:.
itiaster, anti the me.4ur % as hield lhable. lIn the prerent c:isý-, the~
i-tndor %vas helti liaie for milk which was tarnpered with by the
additïon of water while on transit b>' rail. lly his contract lie was
Io deliver the rnilk to the ventice at a railway terminus in London.


